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Louise White

From: Torrey McDonnell
Sent: Thursday, 21 January 2021 9:47 AM
To: cameron@wisenet.co.nz
Subject: RE: Submission on the Porirua Proposed District Plan

Good morning John 
 
Thank you for your phone call. Just confirming for the record that you clarified that the minimum lot size in your opinion 
should be at least 3ha on Motukaraka Point for the reasons we discussed, and stated in your submission. 
 
Also confirming that the submission point relating to increasing setbacks to 5m was clear, as well as the stated reason. 
 
Thanks again and have a good day. 
 
Torrey 
 

From: Torrey McDonnell  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 January 2021 3:27 PM 
To: cameron@wisenet.co.nz 
Subject: Submission on the Porirua Proposed District Plan 
 
Good afternoon John and Shirley 
 
I have a couple of quick questions in relation to the attached submission you made last year. I just want to make sure we 
correctly understand what you are seeking. 
 
Your submission says that you oppose “any reduction to allotment size of 3ha”. The proposal for the new Rural Lifestyle 
Zone is for a 2 hectare minimum allotment size. Do you mean that you would like the minimum allotment size to be 
increased to 3 hectares? (or greater?). 
 
Further, are you only referring to minimum lot sizes for properties off Motukaraka Point Road, or are you referring to the 
wider proposed Rural Lifestyle Zone which includes Grays Road, Paekakariki Hill Road and the Pauatahanui area? 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

Torrey McDonnell 
Principal Policy Planner 
Kaihanga Mahere Kaupapahere Matua 
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